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Today our dear friend Leah 
made a surprise visit with her 
new baby, Bastian! Leah has 
popped in a few time since 

beginning her maternity leave 
back in May, but this is 

Bastian’s first time meeting the 
children. Blue Jays &  

Hummingbirds alike were 
astounded by little Bastian & 

expressed great excitement in 
the Cabreras’ upcoming return 

to The Nest full-time!


